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STU / NZX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
Resignation of General Manager Dennis Boyle 
 
After ongoing discussions, Steel & Tube Holdings Limited today announced the resignation 
of Dennis Boyle, General Manager Supply Chain, with effect from 31 December. 
 
Dennis, who has been with Steel & Tube for seven years, has decided to further his 
experiences, and is moving into supply chain consultancy. 

During his time with the company, Dennis has strengthened our supply chain initiatives and 
has had significant involvement in the growth of the company through acquisitions. 

Interim CEO Mark Malpass thanked Dennis for his significant contribution and commitment to 
Steel & Tube and the company wishes him the very best for the future. 

 

Mark Malpass 

Interim Chief Executive 

STEEL & TUBE HOLDINGS LTD 

 

For further information please contact S&T Communications Manager Tanya Katterns: 04 570 5048 

 


